
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
April 18, 2017   

         

Dear Sixth Grade Students and Parents: 

 

We are excited to inform you that Cold Spring Harbor sixth graders in both West Side and Lloyd Harbor Schools will 

have the opportunity to attend an all-day trip to Crestwood Day Camp in Melville, New York.   Our trip is 

scheduled for Thursday, June 15 (note, this is not the date listed on the calendar).  The trip promises to be a fun-

filled day and provides another opportunity for our students in both schools to meet up with old friends and forge 

relationships for the future. 

 

While at the camp, our students will experience a wide variety of sports and activities including a trampoline, 

gaga, soccer, basketball, volleyball, swimming and more.  Certified Lifeguards will be on staff.  Teachers from 

both schools will work with the staff at Crestwood to supervise the children.  A nurse will also be joining our group.  

Students will enjoy a full barbecue lunch. Our school nurses will work with families to ensure that all special needs 

are met.   Feel free to visit the website www.crestwoodcountryday.com  for a visual perspective of what your 

child’s experience will be like.  In the event of inclement weather, our trip will take place on Friday, June 16.  

 

THE DAY OF THE TRIP 

 The buses will leave Lloyd Harbor/West Side at 9:00am.  DO NOT BE LATE! 

 Students will need to dress in comfortable clothing and sneakers in order to enjoy the activities. 

 Bring a swim-suit, towel, and sunscreen (for the pool). 

 ALL school rules are in effect and electronic devices, such as video games, iPods, cell phones and 

cameras, may not be used during the trip (as well as on the bus). 

 Please do not bring any outside food on the trip.  There is no eating on the bus.  

 Students may bring a small backpack to carry their belongings.   

 We will return in the afternoon in time for regular dismissal. 

 

 

The cost for this trip is $65 per student.  Checks should be made payable to Cold Spring Harbor Central School 

District.  Checks and permission slips should be returned to the homeroom teacher by Friday, May 5. 

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful day! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Valerie Massimo, Principal Lloyd Harbor School 

Kurt Simon, Principal West Side School  

and the Sixth Grade Teachers 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

My child, ____________________________________________  class _____________, has my permission to go on the 

Crestwood trip with his/her class on June 15, 2017 (or June 16 - rain date).  I have included a check for $65 made 

out to Cold Spring Harbor School District. 

 

In an emergency, please contact: 

 

Name of person: _______________________________  Phone: ________________________ 

 

Name of person: _______________________________  Phone: ________________________ 

 

__________________________________________   ________________________  

Parent’s Signature      Date 

Lloyd Harbor/West Side Schools 

CRESTWOOD DAY CAMP TRIP 

(631) 367-8800 LHS / (516) 692-7900 WSS 
Valerie R. Massimo, Principal Lloyd Harbor School 
Kurt Simon, Principal West Side School 

 

http://www.crestwoodcountryday.com/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=V941yVlH&id=9B2AB19FDAAD56F005CA9EC590C55F6B4B5EDEBA&q=Crestwood+Country+Day+School+Melville+NY&simid=608024970885726783&selectedIndex=0&adlt=strict

